The Lake Doctors, Inc
Jacksonville Branch Office
11621 Columbia Park Drive West
Jacksonville, FL 32258

5/1/2024

Ridaught Landing Three Assn. | 719740
950-23 Blanding Blvd.

PMB#321

Orange Park, FL 32065

To whom this may concern,

The anniversary date of your Lake Doctors, Inc., Water Management Program is June 1, 2024 at which
time your program is set to automatically extend. Due to the rising costs of professionally managing your account,
which includes aquatic herbicides, vehicles, equipment, insurance and supplies, we would like to ask for a modest

adjustment to your monthly investment amount, from $365.00 per month to $375.00 per month.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the proposed adjustment for your water management program,
please feel free to give me a call at (904)228-8006 or contact me by email at jesse.mason@lakedoctors.com.
Otherwise, no action is required at this time.

As always, we will continue to focus on providing superior service, prompt response to questions or concerns and
a great concern for the health of your ponds.

On behalf of your Lake Doctors Jacksonville Branch, we truly appreciate your current business and we look
forward to continuing to work for you and the homeowners of Ridaught Landing Three.

Sincerely,

e M

Jesse Mason
Sales Manager
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